
ITEM F-4 

 

MEMORANDUM  

TO: City Council Members 

FROM: Sylvia Jones, Research and Policy Analyst 

SUBJECT: Olympic Legacy Project Resolution 

DATE:  September 17, 2004 

CC: Rocky Fluhart, Ed Rutan, Larry Spendlove   

In keeping with the Council’s discussion and request during the Work Session of August 
24, 2004, the City Attorney’s Office modified the existing Olympic Legacy Project 
resolution which established funding criteria for Olympic Legacy Projects.  The Council 
requested the following change to the verbiage under item A.2.a.  (Please see bolded text.) 

 The Project shall be limited to: 
 a.  Property that is owned by the City or by other governmental agencies, or will 
become City property as a result of the Project; and  
 b.  Involves an area easily accessible to the council community, i.e. located on a 
major/common thoroughfare. 

For your information, the Attorney’s Office also added a sentence of clarification to read 
as follows:  Whereas, this Council desires now to amend Resolution No. X of 2003, 
previously enacted pertaining to this subject, to read as set forth below; 
 
The new resolution is attached for your reference.   


